From: Misra, Sukant

Sent: Thursday, December 03, 2015 8:53 AM

To: Galyean, Michael; Vernooy, Andrew; Lindquist, Brent; Nail, Lance; Ridley, Scott; Sacco-Jr, Al;

Sanfrancisco, Michael; Hoover, Linda; Perlmutter, David; Martin, Andrew; Dickerson, Darby; Gerlich, Bella

Κ

Cc: Nagy, Tibor; Mcdaniel, Elizabeth; Schovanec, Lawrence; Goebel, Paul

Subject: Study Abroad Program Development Funding Initiative

Dear Deans:

For a second consecutive year, the Office of International Affairs will sponsor the "Study Abroad Program Development" initiative to provide up to \$2,000 to eligible faculty interested in developing new faculty-led study abroad programs. In accordance with OIA's strategic plan, the goal of this funding is to support the professional development of faculty, and increase the internationalization of the campus community. Faculty-led programs offer innovative opportunities for students by expanding the classroom around the world. Funds may be used exclusively for site visits for developing new study abroad programs. Additional information may be obtained from the program Website at http://ttu-

<u>sa.terradotta.com/?go=StudyAbroadProgramDevelopmentFunding</u>, or by contacting Elizabeth McDaniel, Senior Director of International Education and Enrollment Management.

We would appreciate it if you would please make this information, along with any college/school-level requirements/guidelines, available to your department chairs and faculty. Thank you.

Sukant

Sukant Misra, Ph. D.
Associate Vice Provost for International Programs and Professor of Agricultural & Applied Economics Texas Tech University
T. 806-742-3667 II F. 806-742-1286
sukant.misra@ttu.edu

